
 
 
 

ROBINS CITY COUNCIL 
MINUTES OF THE JANUARY 17TH, 2022 MEETING 

 
 
 Mayor Chuck Hinz called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. in the Robins City 
Hall on Monday, January 17th, 2022.  After the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag, roll call 
was taken with Councilors Marilyn Cook, Dick Pilcher, Roger Overbeck, Dave Franzman 
and JD Smith present, along with Engineer Kelli Scott, Attorney Ryan Tang, Building 
Official/Public Works Superintendent Mike Kortenkamp, Deputy Clerk Lisa Goodin, 
Planning and Zoning Administrator Dean Helander, Police Chief Andy Humphrey, Fire 
Chief Keith Feldkamp, and City Clerk/Treasurer Lori Pickart. 
 Smith moved to approve the Agenda, Overbeck seconded and all voted aye.  
Pilcher moved to approve the Consent Agenda which contained the Minutes of the 
January 3rd, 2022 Meeting; Resolution No. 0122-5 re-appointing Dawn Svenson-Holland 
and Mark Wood to the Robin Board of Adjustment for 5-year terms; and Resolution No. 
0122-4 approving the Slough Bill exemption for Donald and Constance Wood.  Smith 
seconded the motion and all voted aye.  
 The Council reviewed the 5-year Capital Improvement Plan and the proposed FY 
’23 Budget making a couple of changes and adjourned at 7:14 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
        
              
         Chuck Hinz, Mayor 
 
ATTEST: 
 
 
 
 
      
Lori Pickart, City Clerk/Treasurer 


